
Laboratory Bulletin 

 

 

 

Date:  September 27, 2011 
 
To:   South Zone – West:
 

 Campbell Clinic South Physicians and Clinic Staff 

From:  AHS Laboratory Services – South Zone (West) 
Dr. B. Popma, Zone Clinical Department Head (Co-Lead), Laboratory Medicine, 
South Zone 

 
Re:  LB-24-11 Urine Microscopic Results after 3:00 p.m. 
 

PLEASE POST OR DISTRIBUTE AS WIDELY AS APPROPRIATE 
 
 
 
 
Key Messages: 
 
Effective September 6, 2011, urine microscopic results are available from 8:00 a.m. to 3:00 p.m. only. 
After 3:00 p.m., samples for microscopic analysis will be forwarded to Chinook Regional Hospital 
Laboratory for testing. Results will be available electronically the next day.  
 
Routine urinalysis results will continue to be available from 8:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. This service will 
remain unchanged. 
 
 
Why this is important: 
 
Previously, urine microscopic results were available from 8:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. daily at the  
Campbell Clinic South Laboratory.  
 
 
Effective Date: Immediately 
 
 
Inquiries and feedback may be directed to: 
Cheryl Gruninger, Community Support Tech II at 403-388-6210 
 
 
This bulletin has been reviewed and approved by  
Dr. B. Popma, Zone Clinical Department Head (Co-Lead), Laboratory Medicine, South Zone 
 
 


